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Minneapolis, Minnesota

Dear Henry:

I was sorry that I only saw you from a distance in New Orleans.
Unfortunately, I had to leave Tuesday afternoon so I didn't get
around much down there.

I received the book "Measurement in Exercise Electrocardiography™
this week and greatly appreciate your thoughtfulness. I am parti-
cularly pleased that both you and Dr. Simonson inscribed it.

I also thank you for your gracious hospitality on my recent visit

to Minneapolis. I enjoyed the conference and the opportunity to see
the inner workings of that mysterious Stadium Gate 27. It is a very
impressive establishment. Maybe we could interest our Athletic
Department in providing some laboratory space in the Michigan Stadium
since our football coach has had a myocardial infarction.

Thanks again for the book and the opportunity to visit Minnesota

and participate in the conference, Best wishes on your work and
travels,

Sincerely yours,
Rpr—
Leon D. Ostrander, M.D.
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